
Duxbury SEPAC

Business Meeting #5
15 May 2023 / 6:00 PM / Alden 104

ATTENDEES
SEPAC Board: Jen Weedon, Kate Reynolds, Katie Sheehan,

DPS Admin: Interim SPED Director – Valerie Kelly

School Committee: Kristen O’Connell

Community members: seven parents

AGENDA/Notes
● 6pm-7:25 pm Business Mtg

○ General Business

■ Kristen O’Connell recognized SEPAC / BOLDD members for their

School Committee presentation in March and thanked them for

their work

○ Elections!

■ Katie Sheehan will be chair
■ Laurie McCone will be vice-chair
■ Jen Weedon will be secretary
■ Kate Reynolds will be treasurer

○ Discussion

■ Plaque

● Rockland Athletics

● SEPAC to follow up with Valerie re funding for the

plaque for awards

■ Event Ideas

● Touch a truck / police / firefighting event for late

Sept - Jennifer McGee

● Trunk or treat - halloween

● 7:30-8 pm Parent Support/Check-in

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BZnkN4b-tos


○ Parent feedback on Transitions: Having someone at the next level

present at the meeting from the other school / place to ensure

continuity

○

ACTION ITEMS
● Action Items

○ Follow up with Dr Klingaman re Dr Gaab presentation marketing and

attendance

○ Follow up re legal input on amending bylaws to better understand

open meeting law applications to SEPAC business meetings

Email SEPAC Board Members with questions, concerns, or agenda items

DuxburySEPAC@gmail.com

www.DuxburySEPAC.org
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